
   

 
    

  

    

 

 
 

 
 

June 22, 2022 
  

 
 

Planned Splunk Maintenance 
Starting Wednesday, June 22, at 7 p.m. ET, we will be upgrading our Splunk production deployment 
server to 9.0 to remedy a critical security vulnerability. The upgrade will conclude at 10 p.m. ET. While 
we do not expect any impact to the Splunk community, there is the remote chance for a short outage 
during the upgrade window. 

   

 
 

  

If you need additional information, contact us: 
  

 

Phone: 1-866-288-8914 
Slack: #help-service-center-sos 

 

 

   

 

 

Email: 
ServiceCenterSOS@cms.hhs.gov 

 

 
To unsubscribe send an email with a subject of "Unsubscribe-AWS Cloud” to ServiceCenterSOS@cms.hhs.gov. 
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